
NEWS RELEASE
O’Gorman High School Hosts 21st Annual Sister Fay Edmonds
Tournament of Excellence
Timmins, Friday, October 15, 2010:

This year’s Annual Sister Fay Edmonds Tournament of Excellence is taking place on
October 15 & 16, 2010. The all girls basketball tournament will host 27 teams in 3
divisions, from all across Northern Ontario. Basketball Games will be played at
O’Gorman High School, O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School, TH&VS, ESCT and 
Ross Beatie School over the next two days.

Marcy McCarty, Tournament organizer and Phys Ed Teacher at OHS commented,
“We are honoured to be your hosts for this year’s 21st Annual Sister Fay Edmunds
Tournament of Excellence and look forward to seeing you on October 15th and 16th.
We are looking forward to seeing some first class basketball and wish all teams and
participants good luck.”

For more information, please contact:
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213

Contact: Andrew Marks
Community Relations Officer
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213
Fax: (705) 267-3590

101 Spruce St. N.
Timmins, ON P4N 6M9
www.ncdsb.on.ca

NORTHEASTERN CATHOLIC
DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

“You Are The Light of The World!”


